PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania  17105-3265

	Re:  Proposed Policy Statement – Interconnect  Application Fees
	
	Public Meeting: June 24, 2008
JUN-2008-OSA-0183
Docket No. M-00051865


STATEMENT OF VICE CHAIRMAN CAWLEY
Before this Commission is a proposed policy statement regarding standard interconnect application fees which would provide guidance for electric distribution companies regarding charges for applications for new distributed generation projects.   
The proposed policy statement includes a charge of $250 per application for the simplest of interconnect projects, mainly level 1 interconnect requests that would likely include new residential solar photovoltaic projects.  In New Jersey, there is no fee for this type of application.  Given our drive to help consumers mitigate future energy prices, I strongly encourage comments on this proposal so that we may have the benefit of a full record from which to issue a final policy statement.  In particular, it would be helpful to understand any barriers or inefficiencies this policy may create.
June 24, 2008




______________________________







James H. Cawley
Vice Chairman
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